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We have started a 10-week block of music lessons, learning the ukulele with Mr 
Davies from the Music Hub. Despite only having had two lessons so far, we have 
already learnt two chords and have been practising different songs.  

 

 

We also had a lovely, musical morning at the church on Wednesday for our Harvest 
service. The children sang their song, ‘Juicy Fruit’ with great enthusiasm.  

In Science this week, we also worked on our computing skills to create branching 
databases to sort various animals, applying what we have been learning on different 
animal groups and their characteristics.  

Next week, we will be completing a practise, TTRS, multiplication check to get a 
baseline score to work from during the year.  

 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
Next week in maths we will be 
continuing to look at multiples of 6, 7, 
9, 25 and 100.   
 
In English, we will be looking at speech 
punctuation and character dialogue in 
preparation for writing our own stories.   
 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics  
 
TTRS – we will be learning our 
remaining times tables this year and as 
the Multiplication Check will take place 
in the summer, regular practise is vitally 
important.  


